City of

Burnaby DELEGATION

2018 APRIL 16

Citizen Support Services

2018 March 01

Blanka Zeinabova

Office of the City Clerk

Dear Blanka:

SUBJECT: DELEGATION TO COUNCIL

[ would like to request a delegation to Council on the Monday of National Volunteer

Week, when the Mayor reads the proclamation, on April 16™ please. We will have our
annual reports available for Council and also a short video presentation.

Thank you,

Regards,

Anne Waller

Administrator Community Volunteer Resources

Phone: 604-294-7497
Email: Anne.Waller@burnaby.ca
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Copied to:
City Manager
Mayor's Office - For Proclamation
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